
Select Committee on a Northern Territory Harm Reduction 
Strategy for Addictive Behaviours 

 

The Select Committee invites submissions to its inquiry into a Northern Territory Harm 
Reduction Strategy for Addictive Behaviours. The Committee encourages all interested 
people and organisations to provide comments to inform the inquiry. The Committee has a 
particular interest in receiving submissions in relation to: 

a) Frameworks for reducing individual and social harms from illicit drug use and other 
addictive behaviours. 

b) Strategies for coordinated treatment of addictive behaviours. 
c) Extent and effectiveness of current harm reduction practices in the NT, including 

health, law enforcement, education and community support programmes. 
d) New approaches that may be effective in the NT context including urban, regional 

and remote areas and Aboriginal communities. 

Submissions to the Committee are due by close of business Friday, 7 September 2018. 

The Committee’s full terms of reference is available at: 
https://parliament.nt.gov.au/committees/RAB#tor  

Send submissions to the Secretary, Select Committee on a Northern Territory Harm 
Reduction Strategy for Addictive Behaviours, GPO Box 3721, DARWIN NT 0801 or by email 
at RAB@nt.gov.au 

https://parliament.nt.gov.au/committees/RAB#tor
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